a9 Charlotte Department of Transportation

Connecting Charlofte M e m O ran d U m
Date: September 30, 2010
To: Tom Drake & Tammie Keplinger

Charlotte-MeckIenwmng Dgpartment
From: Michael A. Davis, P& ‘H‘lm&,
Development Services Division
Subject: Rezoning Petition 10-063:  Located along the north side of Monroe Road

between Ashmore Drive and Glendora Drive
(revised 9/17/10)

We previously commented on this petition in our August 25, 2010 memorandum to you.

If we can be of further assistance, please advise.

R. H. Grochoske (via email)

J. A. Carroll — Review Engineer (via email)
B. D. Horton (via email)

A. Christenbury (via email)

E. D. McDonald (via email)

T. Votaw (via email)
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